
Dr. P. Prakash 
Joint Secretary 

OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELI UNIVE :Y OF KERAL 

Dear Sir/nHadam 

3 Mh. 

D. O. No. F. 12-1/2008 (NS/PE) 

730 

Mahatma Gandhi College, 

SPEED POST 

Kesavadasapuram, Thiruvananthapuram, 
Dist., Thiruvananthapuram, 
Kerala � 695004 (Kerala) 

This has reference to your communication recommending four colleges under the Scheme "Colleges with Potential for Excellence" (CPE). The proposals of the colleges recommended by your University were evaluated by the Working Group appointed for the above purpose. Arising out of the evaluation, the Standing Committee on CPE had recommended Colleges to be awarded CPE status during Phase-l|l. 

o-110 002 

I am happy to inform you that the following college afiliated to your University has been selected for the award of CPE status during Phase-lll: 

UNIVERSITY GRANTS COMMISSION 
BAHADURSHAH ZAFAR MARG 

NEW DELHI-110 002 

Ph:011-23231814 
Fax: 011- 23235729 

P. nfom 

March, 2010 

-boy leter 

18 MAR, 2010 

The Principal of the College may please be requested to send a Certificate to UGC that the data provided by them in the proposal is factually correct and the College is a gränt-in-aid/Government/Constituent College and if the data submitted by the College(s) are found to be incorrect, the CPE status would be revoked, as per the provision in the Guidelines on CPE. 

The CPE tenure is for the XI Plan period from the date of approval of the Budget of the colleges. You may request the College(s) to prepare an Action Plan for the years 2010-2011, 2011-2012 and send the same to me along with the budgetary requirements in accordance with the CPE Guidelines (a copy of which has 
already sent to you and also available on UGC website). 

The Visiting Committee shall visit each of the provisionally recommended colleges to discuss and finalize the Action Plan and Budget of the College for CPE scheme. Further details of visit will be sent to the College(s) in due course. 

Contd..2/ 

THIRUVAN NTHAPURAN 



If the selected college(s) has/have not obtained autonomous status, you may 
advise them to take immediate steps in this regard. In case your University Act does 
hot provide for conferring autonomous status to the colleges, I request you to take 
necessary steps to introduce suitable amendments in your University Act. 

Finally, l would like to infom you that wherever the slots fixed for a State/Union 
Territory has not been filled up during the phase-ll also, fresh proposals will be invited 
in due course to fill up the vacant slots. For further details regarding selection of 
colleges under CPE kindly refer to UGC Website www.ugc.ac in (Concerned 

An 'on account' grant is being released separately. 

Receipt of this letter may kindly be acknowledged. 
With regards, 

e 

2 -

The Vice-Chancellor, 
Kerala University, 

Thiruvananthapuram -695 034 
(Kerala) 

Yours Sincerely 

(P. Prakash) 
Joint Secretary 

universities). 
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